
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:30th December 2024  
 
Email: rhysjohndavies220@gmail.com 
 
Dear Rhys,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 241211.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below and 
please see the attached spreadsheet: 

  1: The number of ambulance call outs that your NHS Trust responded to that 
were related to hypothermia and the average response time and the single 
longest response time for these calls in each financial year since 2018/19 

 2: The number of ambulance call outs to a residential address that your NHS 
Trust responded to that were related to hypothermia and the average response 
time and the single longest response time for these calls in each financial year 
since 2018/19 

3: The number of ambulance call outs for those aged over 65 that your NHS 
Trust responded to that were related to hypothermia and the average response 
time and the single longest response time for these calls in each financial year 
since 2018/19 

 4: The number of ambulance call outs to a residential address for those aged 
over 65 that your NHS Trust responded to that were related to hypothermia 
and the average response time and the single longest response time for these 
calls in each financial year since 2018/19 

Please see attached spreadsheet. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


